Dear Families:

We wish you and your children the most wonderful and enjoyable of summers! The staff of École Edwards truly values and appreciates you as a part of our Edwards family. It has been a privilege guiding and supporting your children's learning this past year and we look forward to the new year ahead. We have a few more positions to hire for in August, but we are happy to introduce and welcome our wonderful and professional staff with you that we can confirm so far.

Ecole Edwards Teachers for 2018/2019

	French Immersion Program	English Program
Kindergarten	Mme Miko	Mr. Milford
	Mme Hamilton	
	Mme Burroughs	
Grade 1	Mme Brousseau	Ms. Wigmore
	Mme Smith	Mrs. T. Harris
	Mme Berlin	
	Mme Willick	
Grade 2	Mme Sally	Ms. Sowers
	Mme Contant	Ms. Sell
	Mme Mills/ Danielson	
Grade 3	Mme Baptiste	Mrs. Varze
	Mme Kendell	Mrs. Harris
	Mme Rinne	
Grade 4	Mme Croteau	Mrs. Kester
	Mme Mackay	Mrs. Hilderman
	Mme Fong	Mrs. Harris
	Mme Rinne	
Grade 5	Mme O'Reilly	Mr. MacKenzie
	Mme MacKenzie	Ms. Dixon
	Mme Starratt	
Learning Support and	Mrs. Jacobsen, Mme Cyrzan, Mme Burroughs	
Literacy Support		
Music	Ms. Seto/ Mme Simon, Mrs. Hennig	

^{*}Please note that Mme Rinne and Mrs. Harris are each teaching a 3/4 Blend. Blends provide as wonderful and beneficial a learning experience as a single grade classroom. In every classroom, students from a wide range of ability levels are represented as we are all unique. For more information refer to our school website at:

http://edwards.rockyview.ab.ca/news/combined-or-blended-classes

Support Staff		
Learning Assistants	Mrs. Thompson	
	Mrs. Holmen	
	Mrs. Plante-Crough	
	Mrs. Szaflik	
	Mme Durand	
	Mme Monaghan	
	Mme Semeteys	
	TBD	
Child Development Advisor	Mrs. Butler	
Positive Behavior Strategist	TBD	
Admin Assistants	Receptionist- Mrs. Audette	
	Student Information – Mrs. Moravec	
	Finance – Mrs. Bacon	
Learning Commons	LC Facilitator- TBD	
	LC Clerk- Mrs. Line	
School Technologist	M Lequin	
Head Building Operator	Mrs. Leeson	
Custodial day staff	Mrs. Vance	

Administration Team			
Principal	Mr. Fultz		
Assistant Principal	Mrs. Gervais		
Assistant Principal	Mme Sawby		

Once again have a wonderful summer and we look forward to welcoming you to our Open house on August 31st from 9-11 am. And save the date of September 13th from 5-7 pm for our welcome back barbecue!

Sincerely,

Peter Fultz Principal École Edwards Elementary School